

January 12, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Via RESS; via courier to Board; via e-mail to Board Secretary and all ccs.

## Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 2016 IRM Rate Application OEB Case EB-2015-0091

Dear Ms. Walli

In accordance with Procedural Order #1 dated November 6, 2015, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. is pleased to submit the enclosed Reply to the Submissions from VECC and Board staff.

Yours truly

Tim Curtis, President

Encl.

Cc

Michael Janigan and Shelley Grice for VECC

Georgette Vlahos